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The Art of Work Jeff Goins 2015-03-24 On his thirtieth birthday, Jeff Goins
quit his job and began his pursuit of becoming a full-time writer. While
certainly that was a milestone day, it was still less significant than the ones
that lead to that memorable moment. The journey he took leading up to that
daring decision involved twists, turns, and surprises he never expected. In the
end, he found his life’s purpose, his calling; and in The Art of Work, he wants
to share his journey with you and help you, too, discover your life’s work,
along with the invaluable treasure that comes with doing so.As writer, keynote
speaker, and award-winning blogger Jeff Goins explains, our search for
discovering the task we were born to do begins with passion but does not end
there. Only when our interests connect with the needs of the world do we begin
living for a larger purpose. Those who experience this intersection experience
something exceptional and enviable. Though it is rare, as Jeff discovered along
the journey he shares in this one-of-a-kind book, such a life is attainable by
anyone brave enough to try. Through personal experience, compelling case
studies, and current research on the mysteries of motivation and talent, Jeff
shows readers how to find the vocation they were meant for and what to expect
during the long, arduous journey to discovering and pursuing it.
Messages in a Bottle B. Krigstein 2013-03-20 Bernard Krigstein began his career
as an unremarkable journeyman cartoonist during the 1940s and finished it as a
respected fine artist and illustrator ― but comics historians know him for his
explosively creative 1950s, during which he applied all the craft, intelligence
and ambition of a burgeoning “serious” artist to his comics work, with results
that remain stunning to this day. Krigstein’s legend rests mostly on the 30 or
so stories he created for the EC Comics, but dozens of stories drawn for other,
lesser publishers such as Rae Herman, Hillman, and Atlas (which would become
Marvel) showcase his skills and radical reinterpretation of the comics page, in
particular his groundbreaking slicing and dicing of time lapses through a
series of narrow, nearly animated panels. Greg Sadowski, who has previously
written and designed a Harvey Award-winning biography of Krigstein, has
assembled the very best of Krigstein’s comics work, starting with his earliest
creative rumblings, through his glory days at EC, to his final, even more
brilliantly radical stories for Atlas Comics ― running through every genre
popular at the time, be it horror, science fiction, war, western, or romance
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(but no super-heroes).
A City Happens in Love (Ishq Mein Shahar Hona) Ravish Kumar 2018-09-10
Sparkling stories of love, longing and heartbreak in the city by Ravish Kumar,
journalist, TV anchor and bestselling author of The Free Voice A boy from Bihar
living in Lajpat Nagar likes a momo-seller from the Northeast; she likes him
too, but when he gifts her a token from his village, his dreams come crashing
down. Samar travels with his beloved in a DTC bus in Delhi, the only space in
the city where they can meet, but he's afraid to call out her name for fear it
will be recognized. A couple shelters from rain underneath a flyover, hoping
for a moment of seclusion, but staring eyes pour water on their dreams. And a
girl lets herself into her lover's rented room, finds a bunch of letters from
his past flames, and leaves him an unusual farewell note. In these crisp,
powerful, micro stories, the celebrated journalist, TV anchor and writer Ravish
Kumar brings alive the love, longing and heartbreak which flourish in the
city's spaces. And even as lovers find the niches they need, the city itself
shapes their relationships. Brilliantly translated from the bestselling Hindi
original Ishq Mein Shahar Hona, A City Happens in Love is a tribute to the
modern Indian city, its capaciousness, and to the power of love.
The Missile Defense Controversy Ernest Yanarella 2010-09-12 " This revised and
updated edition identifies the cultural factors and specific administrative
agendas that have shaped the way we view ballistic missile technology. Three
new sections connect our recent, sudden shifts in foreign policy to ongoing
historical patterns. Whether cautioning against the “almost neurotic pursuit of
absolute security” or examining the powerful influence of religion on military
buildup, Ernest J.Yanarella uncovers the deeply ingrained attitudes that will
determine the future of American missile defense.
Microsoft Dynamics CRM 2011 Applications (MB2-868) Certification Guide Danny
Varghese 2013-04-19 This Certification guide will follow a step-by-step
approach to instruct the reader what they need to know to be able to become
certified with Microsoft Dynamics CRM 2011.If you will implement Microsoft
Dynamics CRM 2011, this book is for you. You should have a working knowledge of
Microsoft Windows, Microsoft Internet Explorer, and Microsoft Office.
The Language of Law School Elizabeth Mertz 2007-02-03 In this linguistic study
of law school education, Mertz shows how law professors employ the Socratic
method between teacher and student, forcing the student to shift away from
moral and emotional terms in thinking about conflict, toward frameworks of
legal authority instead.
Grickle Graham Annable 2001 Twenty-four stories including: a man carried safely
through the ugly harshness of the world by his own Polaroid-enabled brand of
narcissism ; the sadistic make-believe of two little boys and the laid-back
cruelty of their grandfather ; a factory drone discovers his creative side with
the help of the toilet ; and vehicular manslaughter turns to out be okay if
there are no witnesses.
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Profiting from Weekly Options Robert J. Seifert 2015-02-24 Generate consistent
income with a smart weekly options strategy Profiting From Weekly Options is a
clear, practical guide to earning consistent income from trading options.
Rather than confuse readers with complex math formulas, this book concentrates
on the process of consistently profiting from weekly option serials by
utilizing a series of simple trades. Backed by the author's thirty years of
experience as a professional option trader and market maker, these ideas and
techniques allow active individual traders and investors to generate regular
income while mitigating risk. Readers will learn the fundamental mechanisms
that drive weekly options, the market forces that affect them, and the analysis
techniques that help them manage trades. Weekly options are structured like
conventional monthly options, but they expire each week. Interest has surged
since their inception three years ago, and currently accounts for up to thirty
percent of total option volume, traded on all major indices as well as high
volume stocks and ETFs. This book is a guide to using weekly options
efficiently and effectively as income-generating investments, with practical
guidance and expert advice on strategy and implementation. Discover the cycles
and market dynamics at work Learn essential fundamental and technical analysis
techniques Understand the option trading lexicon and lifecycle Gain confidence
in managing trades and mitigating risk Weekly options can be integrated with
any existing options strategy, but they are particularly conducive to credit
spread strategies and short-term trades based on technical patterns. For
investors looking for an easy-in/easy-out method of generating consistent
income, Profiting From Weekly Options provides the wisdom of experience with
practical, actionable advice.
DC Comics: Anatomy of a Metahuman S.D. Perry 2018-09-18 Explore the powers of
DC Comics' greatest characters like never before through stunning anatomical
cutaways and in-depth commentary from the Dark Knight. Concerned about the
threat that so-called “metahumans” may pose to the world, Batman has begun
compiling a detailed dossier on their incredible physiology and abilities. From
villains like Killer Croc, Bane, and Brainiac, to Batman’s own comrades,
including Superman and Cyborg, the file brings together the Dark Knight’s
fascinating personal theories on the unique anatomical composition of these
formidable individuals. This stunning and unique book delves into the
incredible abilities of DC Comics characters like never before. Using
beautifully illustrated anatomical cross sections depicting twelve different DC
characters, the book, told from Batman’s unique perspective, will explore how
these “metahumans” physical makeup differs significantly from that of the
average person. From detailed theories on how Superman’s eyes shoot heat rays
to an in-depth exploration of how Aquaman is able to breathe under water, the
book delves into the deepest secrets of these classic characters. Also
featuring chapters on the anatomy and abilities of Doomsday, Aquaman, Swamp
Thing, Darkseid, Martian Manhunter, and more, this one-of-a-kind book will
change the way you look at metahumans forever.
Spectroscopy in Heterogeneous Catalysis W Delgass 2012-12-02 Spectroscopy in
Heterogeneous Catalysis deals with the applications of spectroscopy in
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heterogeneous catalysis. The concepts and capabilities of a particular
technique, experimental procedures, and examples of all proven or potentially
important applications are discussed. The use of spectroscopic measurements in
guiding empirical approaches to applied problems and to fundamental studies of
the chemical identity of catalytic surfaces is also described. This book is
comprised of eight chapters and begins with a discussion on the scope of
spectroscopy in catalysis and applications of spectroscopy to zeolite
catalysts. The following chapters focus on infrared spectroscopy, with emphasis
on the theory and interpretation of infrared spectra; Raman spectroscopy and
the theory of the Raman effect; diffuse reflectance and photoacoustic
spectroscopies; and Mössbauer spectroscopy. Electron spin resonance
spectroscopy and nuclear magnetic resonance spectroscopy are also considered.
The final chapter is devoted to X-ray photoelectron spectroscopy (XPS) and its
application to core electrons, along with the experimental equipment and
procedures used. The applications of XPS to studies of surface behavior and
catalyst composition and chemistry are outlined. This monograph will be a
useful resource for physicists, researchers, and potential researchers in
heterogeneous catalysis.
Making Comics Scott McCloud 2006-09-05 Presents instructions for aspiring
cartoonists on the art form's key techniques, sharing concise and accessible
guidelines on such principles as capturing the human condition through words
and images in a minimalist style.
The Great Escape: Wolf Girl 2 Anh Do 2019-12-03 I held onto the bars of the
truck and howled to my dogs as they fell further and further behind. Sunrise,
Brutus, Zip, Nosey and Tiny all ran as hard as they could, but there was no way
they could keep up... After four years alone in the wild, Gwen is overjoyed to
see another person. But when she is thrown into the back of a van and stolen
away to a prison camp, things don't look good. How will her pack find her?
Where is her human family? Will the other kids in the camp be friends or
enemies? Luckily, Eagle is fast, the dogs are brave, and bars and fences are no
match for the one and only Wolf Girl!
Scott Pilgrim’s Precious Little Life: Volume 1 (Scott Pilgrim, Book 1) Bryan
Lee O’Malley 2012-09-27 Scott Pilgrim’s life is totally sweet.
Sweet Dreams Sunny Leone 2016 Sunny Leone is one of IndiaÕs most desired and
glamorous women. The seven delicious stories in her collection, SWEET DREAMS,
will put the oomph back into your life. A story will be delivered to your phone
every night at 10 pm
The Last Dragonlord Joanne Bertin 1999-09-15 When the Queen of one of the
Dragonlord realms is mysteriously found drowned, two aspiring regents battle
for her vacant throne, and Linden, the youngest of the Dragonlords, finds
himself in serious danger when he is trapped by the deadly magic of a beautiful
sea captain. A first novel. Reprint. K. AB.
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The Art of Painted Comics Chris Lawrence 2016-06-01 The history of painters in
comics goes back to the dawn of pulp magazine covers. From "The Shadow" and
"The Spider" to "The Black Bat" and so many other characters, painter's works
have graced the covers of comics and pulps, which have influenced many artists
over the decades. This deluxe coffeetable art book, edited and overseen by Alex
Ross — one of the comic industry's most recognized painters, whose expertise
has helped guide and define its contents — is the most important, most
comprehensive prestige hardcover retrospective of the history of painters in
comics, of all time.
Welcome to Tokoharu Apartments Kisaragi Gunma 2015-03-01
How to Write Better Essays Bryan Greetham 2018-01-18 This indispensable guide
takes students through each step of the essay writing process, enabling them to
tackle written assignments with confidence. Students will develop their ability
to analyse complex concepts, evaluate and critically engage with arguments,
communicate their ideas clearly and concisely and generate more ideas of their
own. Chapters are short and succinct and cover topics such as reading
purposefully, note-taking, essay writing in exams and avoiding plagiarism.
Packed with practical activities and handy hints which students can apply to
their own writing, this is an ideal resource for students looking to improve
the quality and clarity of their academic writing. This book will be a source
of guidance and inspiration for students of all disciplines and levels who need
to write essays as part of their course. New to this Edition: - Brand new
chapters on topics such as learning from feedback, finding your voice and using
the right vocabulary - Expanded companion website featuring videos, interactive
exercises, sample essays and lecturer resources - Exclusive web-only chapter on
improving your memory
Exercising the Penis Aaron Kemmer 2009-07 ï»¿If your biceps get stronger and
harder with exercise, why can't your penis? The answerâ€”it can. The penis,
like other muscles, is shapeable through exercise and Exercising the Penis
teaches you how. Aaron Kemmer spent over five years learning from doctors,
experienced experts, and men who gained several inches using exercises to build
a bigger and harder penis. In a survey of nearly 1000 men who used penis
exercises for three or more months, the average size increase was one inch in
length and one-half inch in girthâ€”a volumetric increase of nearly fifty
percent. A strong penis and pelvic region also gives you control of your
ejaculations. By using just one of the thirty-five exercises listed in the
book, men have reported a dramatic increase in lasting longer in the bedroom. A
healthier penis and penile vascular system will help you increase libido,
create stronger orgasms, and develop a healthier prostate.
General Psychology S K Mangal 2013-08-01 This book provides valuable insight
into the nature and the background of the subject of Psychology. Designed
basically as a textbook for general psychology courses of Indian universities,
it will also prove useful to those working in the disciplines of sociology,
education, social work and social sciences. The subject matter in the text has
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been presented in such a way that t can be easily grasped by a beginner and
appreciated by an advanced reader.
The Whole-Brain Child Daniel J. Siegel 2011-10-04 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER •
More than 1 million copies in print! • The authors of No-Drama Discipline and
The Yes Brain explain the new science of how a child’s brain is wired and how
it matures in this pioneering, practical book. “Simple, smart, and effective
solutions to your child’s struggles.”—Harvey Karp, M.D. In this pioneering,
practical book, Daniel J. Siegel, neuropsychiatrist and author of the
bestselling Mindsight, and parenting expert Tina Payne Bryson offer a
revolutionary approach to child rearing with twelve key strategies that foster
healthy brain development, leading to calmer, happier children. The authors
explain—and make accessible—the new science of how a child’s brain is wired and
how it matures. The “upstairs brain,” which makes decisions and balances
emotions, is under construction until the mid-twenties. And especially in young
children, the right brain and its emotions tend to rule over the logic of the
left brain. No wonder kids throw tantrums, fight, or sulk in silence. By
applying these discoveries to everyday parenting, you can turn any outburst,
argument, or fear into a chance to integrate your child’s brain and foster
vital growth. Complete with age-appropriate strategies for dealing with day-today struggles and illustrations that will help you explain these concepts to
your child, The Whole-Brain Child shows you how to cultivate healthy emotional
and intellectual development so that your children can lead balanced,
meaningful, and connected lives. “[A] useful child-rearing resource for the
entire family . . . The authors include a fair amount of brain science, but
they present it for both adult and child audiences.”—Kirkus Reviews “Strategies
for getting a youngster to chill out [with] compassion.”—The Washington Post
“This erudite, tender, and funny book is filled with fresh ideas based on the
latest neuroscience research. I urge all parents who want kind, happy, and
emotionally healthy kids to read The Whole-Brain Child. This is my new baby
gift.”—Mary Pipher, Ph.D., author of Reviving Ophelia and The Shelter of Each
Other “Gives parents and teachers ideas to get all parts of a healthy child’s
brain working together.”—Parent to Parent
Marvelous Myths Russell W Dalton 2011-04-01 What makes someone a hero? In the
early 1960's, the image of a superhero was someone with a square jaw, a
muscular build, and a quick smile whose biggest personal problem was trying to
keep their girlfriends from guessing their secret identities. Then writer Stan
Lee and artists Jack Kirby and Steve Ditko created a group of superheroes who
revolutionized comics. These heroes, including The Fantastic Four, The
Incredible Hulk, Spider-man, The X-men, Iron Man, Captain America and others,
were not perfect heroes living in a perfect world, but fallible people with
physical ailments and personal problems like our own. While the authors and
artists who created them did not intend to write explicitly religious stories,
their tales of imperfect heroes who try to do the right thing despite the many
challenges they face, provide us with the opportunity to reflect on our own
faith journeys as we strive to live heroic lives in the real world. Each
chapter reflects on the heroes' most famous adventures and discusses the ways
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in which we are called to overcome many of the same obstacles they face as we
strive to carry out the ministries to which God calls us. Each chapter ends
with questions for reflection or group study.
The Definitive Guide to Interwoven TeamSite Brian Hastings 2007-02-01 The
Definitive Guide to Interwoven TeamSite is the first book to cover the TeamSite
enterprise content management system, a product used by nine of the top 10
largest companies in the world, and thousands of other organizations around the
globe The technical reviewer is the product manager for Interwoven TeamSite
Authored by TeamSite experts Brian Hastings and Justin McNeal, who are
presently leading the TeamSite upgrade project for MasterCard International
Guided by a real-world example project, readers will learn the concepts and
strategies necessary to develop, deploy, and maintain a large-scale content
management system using this product
Madhukari Buddhadeba Guha 2013 Prithu had always wanted to live life on his own
terms. Showing complete apathy for the high society to which he belonged, he
went around with his motley group of friends whom his wife scorned as 'riffraff'. But can Prithu really live like a powerful tiger? Set in the picturesque
backdrop of the Kanha - Kisli forest reserve of Madhya Pradesh, Madhukari is a
novel about Prithu Ghosh. Prithu had always wanted to live life on his own
terms. Showing complete apathy for the high society to which he belonged, he
went around with his motley group of friends whom his wife scorned
Predators of Kilimanjaro 01 2016-07-01
Final Assault Don Pendleton 2015-12-01 Dead in the Water Not all publicity is
good publicity. Especially when the fake hijacking of the world's first selfsustaining vessel turns into the real deal. With the ship and its cargo being
auctioned off to terrorists, Mack Bolan must rescue the hostages and destroy
the vessel before it falls into even more dangerous hands. Joining Somali
pirates on a raid gets Bolan on board, but getting off alive won't be so easy.
Mercenaries and criminal foot soldiers have taken over, transforming the vessel
into a minefield. Bolan will need to act quickly to take control, and with the
extraction window closing, the Executioner is ready to turn this ship into the
Titanic.
I Am Princess X Cherie Priest 2015-05-26 Best friends, big fans, a mysterious
webcomic, and a long-lost girl collide in this riveting novel, perfect for fans
of both Cory Doctorow and Sarah Dessen, & illustrated throughout with comics.
Once upon a time, two best friends created a princess together. Libby drew the
pictures, May wrote the tales, and their heroine, Princess X, slayed all the
dragons and scaled all the mountains their imaginations could conjure. Once
upon a few years later, Libby was in the car with her mom, driving across the
Ballard Bridge on a rainy night. When the car went over the side, Libby passed
away, and Princess X died with her. Once upon a now: May is sixteen and lonely,
wandering the streets of Seattle, when she sees a sticker slapped in a corner
window. Princess X? When May looks around, she sees the Princess everywhere:
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Stickers. Patches. Graffiti. There's an entire underground culture, focused
around a webcomic at IAmPrincessX.com. The more May explores the webcomic, the
more she sees disturbing similarities between Libby's story and Princess X
online. And that means that only one person could have started this phenomenon--her best friend, Libby, who lives.
Learning NServiceBus - Second Edition David Boike 2015-01-31 If you are a .NET
developer who wants to eliminate the problems related to defective third-party
web service integration or batch job failures, then this is the book for you.
It is also perfect for those of you who are new to NServiceBus and serviceoriented architecture and would like to learn how you can streamline all of
your development efforts.
101 Sex Positions Miss Mona Rose 2017-09-11 All of the 101 sex positions have
been explained at length with clear and vivid pictures.
Hillbilly Elegy J. D. Vance 2018-05-01 THE #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER IS NOW
A MAJOR-MOTION PICTURE DIRECTED BY RON HOWARD AND STARRING AMY ADAMS, GLENN
CLOSE, AND GABRIEL BASSO "You will not read a more important book about America
this year."—The Economist "A riveting book."—The Wall Street Journal "Essential
reading."—David Brooks, New York Times Hillbilly Elegy is a passionate and
personal analysis of a culture in crisis—that of white working-class Americans.
The disintegration of this group, a process that has been slowly occurring now
for more than forty years, has been reported with growing frequency and alarm,
but has never before been written about as searingly from the inside. J. D.
Vance tells the true story of what a social, regional, and class decline feels
like when you were born with it hung around your neck. The Vance family story
begins hopefully in postwar America. J. D.’s grandparents were “dirt poor and
in love,” and moved north from Kentucky’s Appalachia region to Ohio in the
hopes of escaping the dreadful poverty around them. They raised a middle-class
family, and eventually one of their grandchildren would graduate from Yale Law
School, a conventional marker of success in achieving generational upward
mobility. But as the family saga of Hillbilly Elegy plays out, we learn that
J.D.'s grandparents, aunt, uncle, sister, and, most of all, his mother
struggled profoundly with the demands of their new middle-class life, never
fully escaping the legacy of abuse, alcoholism, poverty, and trauma so
characteristic of their part of America. With piercing honesty, Vance shows how
he himself still carries around the demons of his chaotic family history. A
deeply moving memoir, with its share of humor and vividly colorful figures,
Hillbilly Elegy is the story of how upward mobility really feels. And it is an
urgent and troubling meditation on the loss of the American dream for a large
segment of this country.
Vehicle Body Engineering Janusz Pawlowski 1969
Tales From the Farm by the Yorkshire Shepherdess Amanda Owen 2021-03-04 For
everyone who loves watching Amanda Owen and her family on Our Yorkshire Farm,
or enjoys reading her bestselling books, comes this delightful and uplifting
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collection of her monthly Dalesman columns. In Tales From the Farm by the
Yorkshire Shepherdess Amanda takes readers on an evocative journey to
Ravenseat, where she lives with husband Clive and their nine children, not to
mention their flock of sheep, herd of cows, hardworking dogs and a formidable
chicken called Linda. Covering events from 2019 through to early 2021, Amanda
describes saving the life of a newborn calf on New Year's Eve and watching,
mouth agape, as their livestock trailer was swept away by floodwater in March.
Son Sidney braves the wrath of Linda and husband Clive crafts an unusual
Valentine's Day gift. Eldest daughter Raven leaves the nest, headed for
university, while young sheepdog Taff and Tony the pony arrive at the farm. As
Covid-19 sends the country into lockdown, Amanda feels more lucky than ever to
live close to nature, finding happiness in the beauty of the Dales and the
unchanging routines of the farming year. Illustrated with charming linedrawings throughout, this book is the perfect gift for fans of the Owen family
and a chance to catch up on their adventures.
Cyber Sexy Richa Kaul Padte 2018-05-15 In 1946, American judge Potter Stewart
famously said, 'I can't define pornography, but I know it when I see it.' Over
seventy years later, the reverberations of this sentence are still felt across
the world. From proposed porn bans to religious morality to women's rights, the
assumption is that porn has a single, knowable definition. But if one man's
pornography is another woman's erotica is another person's sex tape, what
really counts as porn? And who gets to do the counting? In this alternative
conversation around digital sexual expression in India, Richa Kaul Padte takes
readers on an intimate tour of the sexy internet. From camgirls to fanfiction
writers, homemade videos to consent violations, Cyber Sexy is an unflinching
deep dive into the messy terrain of what it means to seek out pleasure online.
The question of whether or not something counts as porn is, ultimately, left up
to the reader. After all, you'll know it when you see it, right?
The DC Comics Guide to Coloring and Lettering Comics Mark Chiarello 2013-07-09
Acclaimed artists Mark Chiarello and Todd Klein demystify these essential steps
in traditional graphic storytelling. Chiarello explains the entire coloring
process, from computer and software choice to creating color effects that give
the action its maximum impact. Klein discusses whether to letter by hand or by
computer—a hotly debated topic among working letterers—and demonstrates an
array of techniques for creasting word balloons, fonts, logos, and much more.
Shala Milind Bokil 2019-01-25 Mukund Joshi is fourteen and newly in love. He
attends the same private tuitions as his classmate, Shirodkar, just for a
glimpse of her, and follows her back home every day. Sadly, she has not a clue
that he is pining away for her, because in their society, boys and girls don't
interact freely, much less talk about love. When he's not negotiating the
tricky alleys of love, Mukund sits around the school field or loafs about town
with his close friends, Surya, Chitre and Phawdya, railing against the
education system, and debating ideas such as discipline and Bohemianism. Set in
a small Maharashtrian town during the Emergency of 1975, Shala is a heartwarming, nuanced novel about the adolescent struggles that are as tortuous in
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real time as they are amusing in retrospect.
Designing for XOOPS Sun Ruoyu 2011-07-14 Learn how to customize websites with
XOOPS, the open source CMS that helps non-developers build dynamic community
websites, intranets, and other applications. This concise book shows you how to
use XOOPS themes and modules to design everything from simple blogs to large
database-driven CMS portals. Web designers and current XOOPS users will learn
how to create a site theme with CSS and jQuery libraries, including techniques
for making additional modules conform to the site's look and feel. Although
XOOPS uses the PHP-based Smarty templating system, all you need is a bit of
XHTML and CSS experience to get started. Learn the workflow for turning an idea
into a full-featured website Become familiar with XOOPS’ theme-building tools,
and set up PHP and MySQL environments Port an existing XHTML template to XOOPS
Create themes with the 960 Grid System to save time and reduce code Use jQuerybased UI libraries to achieve complex effects Blend new modules into your theme
with the template override function Go beyond traditional block layouts to
customize your homepage
An Irish Doctor in Love and at Sea Patrick Taylor 2015-10-13 Doctor O'Reilly
experiences both love and loss during World War II in this new novel in Patrick
Taylor's beloved Irish Country series Long before Dr. Fingal Flahertie O'Reilly
came to the colourful Irish village of Ballybucklebo, young Surgeon-lieutenant
O'Reilly answered the call of duty to serve in World War II. Fingal just wants
to marry his beloved Deirdre and live happily ever after. First he must hone
his skills at a British naval hospital before reporting back to the HMS
Warspite, where, as a ship's doctor, he faces danger upon the high seas. With
German bombers a constant threat, the future has never been more uncertain, but
Fingal and Deirdre are determined to make a life together . . . no matter what
may lie ahead. Decades later, the war is long over, and O'Reilly is content to
mend the bodies and souls of his patients in Ballybucklebo, but there are still
changes and challenges aplenty. A difficult pregnancy, as well as an old
colleague badly in denial concerning his own serious medical condition, tests
O'Reilly and his young partner, Barry Laverty. But even with all that occupies
him in the present, can O'Reilly ever truly let go of the ghosts from his past?
Shifting effortlessly between two singular eras, bestselling author Patrick
Taylor continues the story of O'Reilly's wartime experiences, while vividly
bringing the daily joys and struggles of Ballybucklebo to life once more.
Living in the Light Shakti Gawain 2008-11-14
All-New Ultimates Vol. 1 Michael Fiffe 2014-10-15 Collects All-New Ultimates
#1-6.
How To Draw Comics The Marvel Way Stan Lee 1984-09-14 Illustrates hitherto
mysterious methods of comic art using as examples such Mighty Marvel heroes as
Thor, The Silver Surfer, Spider-Man, and The Hulk
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